
From	San	Bernardino	County	Planning	Department:	
	
Upcoming	Planning	Commission	Workshop!	
	
On	Thursday,	November	3rd	the	Community	Plans	Team	will	present	proposed	land	use	map	
revisions	by	community.	These	communities	with	proposed	land	use	changes	include	
Bloomington,	Lake	Arrowhead,	Hilltop,	Crest	Forest,	Bear	Valley,	Phelan-Piñon	Hills,	Helendale,	
Muscoy,	Mentone,	Joshua	Tree,	Oak	Glen,	and	Lucerne	Valley.			The	Planning	Commission	
meeting	will	begin	at	9:00	a.m.	with	other	topics	on	the	agenda	before	the	workshop.			
	
The	presentation	will	also	include	a	discussion	of	the	values	and	aspirations	identified	by	
attendees	at	the	community	workshops.	The	Planning	Commission	will	not	take	a	formal	action	
at	the	workshop,	but	will	have	the	chance	to	comment	on	the	proposed	map	revisions	to	be	
evaluated	in	land	use	modeling	and	environmental	analysis	for	the	Countywide	Plan.	Feedback	
from	the	Planning	Commission	and	comments	from	the	public	will	be	summarized	for	review	at	
a	similar	workshop	planned	for	the	Board	of	Supervisors	later	in	the	year.	Final	Land	Use	Map	
revisions	will	occur	with	adoption	of	the	Countywide	Plan	in	2018.			
	
Interested	persons	may	submit	questions	or	comments	in	writing	prior	to	the	meeting	or	may	
appear	in	person	and	be	heard.	If	you	would	like	to	speak,	you	may	come	into	the	San	
Bernardino	Government	Center,	Jerry	Lewis	High	Desert	Government	Center,	or	the	Bob	Burke	
Joshua	Tree	County	Government	Center.	
	
Please	note	that	while	these	offices	will	be	open,	space	is	limited	and	participants	are	
encouraged	to	use	the	San	Bernardino	Government	Center	where	more	space	is	available.	
	
Want	more	information?	Visit	http://countywideplan.com/news/	
	
	
	


